
Why are we making changes? 
 

 We aim to meet a wide range of needs 

 We aim to provide a wide variety of activities and provide as many 

of the activities that you request 

 We are bringing more activities into your local area  

 We aim to provide activities and events for as many families as  

possible 

 We want families to be able to participate and not be excluded    

because of locality and travel issues. 

 

 

We’re reshaping our offer! 
 

We’re getting in touch to let you know about some  changes to 

what we provide. Some of these changes will be in place after 

October half term.  
 

What will stay the same? 
 

 Monday Taekwondo Club, Bishop Middleham 

 Monday Youth Club, Vane Tempest Hall, Gilesgate 

 Annual holiday programme of theatre, cinema, day trips etc. 

 Every activity is provided at a discounted price. 
 

 

What will change? 
 

 Term time Taekwondo Club, Lanchester, has ceased 

 Term time Bounce and Climb at ROF59, has ceased 

 Term time Bounce and Climb at Infinite Air, Belmont will now be on 

Tuesdays each week and is an exclusive session for dadlg. Food and 

drinks will be available to purchase. Time and price stay the same. 

 Look out for new taster sessions in your locality. 
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